
Notice of blocked countries for HBL CreditCard transactions 
 

 

HBL CreditCard is working tirelessly to provide superior services to its customers around the 

world so that they can enjoy the privileges and convenience of using a credit card without 

worrying about the country that they are in. However, due to certain regulatory requirements 

and incidents of fraudulent activity, our customers will not be able to use their credit cards in the 

following countries: 

 

1. Cuba 
2. Sudan 
3. North Korea 
4. Syria 
5. Myanmar 
6. Ukraine 
7. Iran 
8. Israel 
9. India 
10. Brazil 
11. Mexico 

 


